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The Allegheny River Valley Trail 12th & 13th Street Trail 
Connector Project will commence construction on or about July 
25, 2022. The four hundred block of North 13th Street will be 
utilized to transport equipment and materials. Construction is 
expected to be completed on or around August 8, 2022. 

 

Questions relating to the project may be directed to Keri Kerper, 
OURA Executive Director at kkerper@cityofolean.org or at the 
telephone number listed above. Ryan Reitz, Project Engineer, 
may also be contacted at E & M Engineers & Surveyors, 814-
362-5546 or via email at rreitz@emengineers.com. 
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